
09/08/2021 

MR Michael Carmody 
11 / 42 - 44 Old Barrenjoey RD 
Avalon NSW 2107 
carmody.michael21@gmail.com 

RE: DA2021/1164 - 521 Barrenjoey Road BILGOLA BEACH NSW 2107

I supremely hope that this application is not allowed to proceed. Not just because of the 
incredible amount of disruption to the traffic flow of the bends, but the precedent it serves in 
undermining the natural environment of the area. Allowing this application to proceed would 
promote over-development above all else and would relegate any importance to the fauna and 
flora that make this part of the world so amazing. Losing the fabric of the natural community via 
over-development is an abhorrent idea and I hope that this application is rejected. 

Sent: 9/08/2021 1:30:30 PM
Subject: Online Submission


